Website Notices 
Tennis Tayside Board   2011-12
At the AGM held in November 2011 the following were confirmed on the Tennis Tayside Board.

President  - Colin Allison

Treasurer  -  Bill Duff

Secretary  -  Joy Mayglothling

External Affairs - Ian Conway
Board members - Douglas Gibson,  Ann Hill,  Rhona Alston,

                                Malcolm Logan,  David Bateman,  Alan Nairn.

The Board meets approximately 5 times a year to discuss Tennis Tayside business and oversee the activities that TT is involved in across our area.

Should any club or club member wish to raise something with the board either in writing or in person at a meeting, please contact the Joy Mayglothling , Tennis Tayside Secretary, by email on directors@tennistayside.org 
March 2012

Important information regarding regionalisation proposals
Those of you who attended the 2011 AGM will remember we gave a presentation on the vision of the future structure that Tennis Scotland wished to put in place, which concentrated on boards at a regional level as opposed to the district level approach in place at present.  This presentation was e mailed out to clubs after the meeting for their information.

We have now been informed that this proposal is no longer been pursued by Tennis Scotland, so for the time being the present structure will remain in place.
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